
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Cody Field, Management Analyst II 

DATE:    January 9, 2023 

SUBJECT: 
Tualatin Shuttle Expansion and Washington County Transit Investment Priorities 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Staff from Ride Connection and Washington County will present updates on the Tualatin Shuttle 
and transit investment priorities in the County. Ride Connection will begin running the new Green 
Line shuttle in January. There will also be modifications to the Red Line shuttle route. 

Washington County staff will provide an update on countywide community connector service and 
stop enhancements in Tualatin.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Washington County / Ride Connection City Council Presentation 
 


